

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education REGION III

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

November 21, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No.54| s, 2024

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY CASH DONATIONS FOR TYPHOONS KRISTINE AND PEPITO VICTIMS IN BICOL REGION

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents To: **Division Chiefs** Public Schools District Supervisors Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools All Others Concerned

- 1. In light of the recent devastating impact of Typhoons Kristine and Pepito in the Bicol Region, this Office seeks your support in extending assistance to the affected communities.
- 2. As part of our commitment to solidarity and compassion, we are kindly requesting voluntary cash donations from all districts, schools, and personnel to provide relief and aid to the victims who are in dire need of assistance. Your generous contributions will go a long way in helping those who have been severely affected by these calamities.
- 3. Donations from both elementary and secondary schools can be made directly to their respective District Offices on or before November 29, 2024 and will be forwarded to the Division Cashier Office, SDO Bulacan, on or before 3:00 pm of December 02, 2024, Monday. We encourage everyone to contribute whatever amount they can, as every donation, no matter how big or small, will make a difference in the lives of those affected.
- 4. Let us come together as one Division and show our support and empathy for our fellow Filipinos in this time of need. Your cooperation and generosity are highly appreciated.
- 5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

NORMA P/ESTEBAN, EdD, CESO Schools Division Superintendent

SGOD/SMN/bafdj11212024







Address: Provincial Capitol Compound, Brgy. Guinhawa,

City of Malolos, Bulacan

Website: https://bulacandeped.com.ph bulacan@deped.gov.ph Email: